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GO! Project Celebrates its Successful Inaugural Transnational Meeting in Nicosia, Cyprus 

The GO! project, led by M.M.C. Management Center, kicked off its inaugural face-to-face transnational 

meeting in Nicosia, Cyprus, setting the stage for a transformative journey in career guidance across 

Europe. The meeting marked the first official gathering of the project partners, including key 

representatives from ASNOR, the project partner organization. 

Event Highlights 

Day One: Setting the Framework 

The meeting began with a welcome from the project coordinator at the M.M.C. Management Center’ 

premises, followed by introductions from both partner organizations. The day focused on laying out 

the project’s core framework, covering: Project Management and Coordination, Quality Assurance and 

Dissemination of Activities and Results.  

The sessions provided insightful discussions that shaped the project’s strategic direction and 

concluded with a feedback session that set an optimistic tone for the upcoming activities. 

Day Two: Deep Dives and Strategic Deliberations 

The second day of the meeting delved into identifying European projects, best practices, and 

innovative tools aimed at enhancing career guidance for disadvantaged groups. Discussions also 

centered on the development of a comprehensive online platform intended to become a one-stop-

shop for career guidance resources. The day ended on a high note with a review session that 

celebrated the successful conclusion of the first transnational meeting. 

Looking Forward 

Inspired by the commitment and insights shared during the meeting, the GO! project is poised to build 

on this initial momentum. The project partners invite all potential participants and stakeholders to 

remain connected and involved as the project progresses.  

Thank You 
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The project partners extend their gratitude to all who are part of this initiative, and they are eager to 

continue this new journey, shaping a better future through collaboration and innovation. 

 

 

 

                          


